
Senators, 
 
Please vote NO on SB 761 as it is flawed and unnecessary 
legislation.  Our existing initiative process works reasonably 
well.  Placing more restrictions and roadblocks to citizen participation 
only further disenfranchises voters.  To disqualify all E-petitions when 
one is found to be in error is ludicrous.  Please focus your attentions on 
the elephant in the room (PERS) and stop this legislative madness. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Derek M. Becker 
503-720-5626 
 


